
October 8, 2020 

Kent Chandler, Acting Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Petition.for Approval of Construction of Residuals Handling Equipment, 
Case No. 2020-00283 - Data Request No. 1 

Dear Mr. Chandler: 

The Northern Kentucky Water District hereby submits the attached response to the 
Commission's initial request for information applicable to Case No. 2020-00283. 

I certify that the electronic documents are true and correct copies of the original 
documents and that one paper copy of this filing will be submitted to the Commission 
within the timeframe specified in the Commission ' s orders applicable to COVID-1 9. No 
party has been excused from service by electronic means. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at the 
phone number or email address below. 

Sincerely, 

/cllw'-~ 
T. Alex Mattingly, Esq. 
General Counsel & Manager of Legal, Compliance, and Regulatory Affairs 
(859)-578-5455 
amattingly@nkywater.org 
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